United States Supreme Court Swearing In

g Monday, January 22, 2018

Admission to practice before the highest court in our country is a great honor and privilege and the
Somerset County Bar Association is pleased to be able to offer this service to our dues-paid members.

e Application Deadline: November 27, 2017 (Only fully completed applications will be accepted.)

e Fee: $200 payable to the “Supreme Court of the United States”. Payment must accompany the
application. The check must be dated for January 22, 2018.

e A Certificate of Good Standing, from the Supreme Court of the State where the attorney has
been practicing for the past three years, must accompany your application (this may take up to
4 weeks for processing, so plan accordingly.)

e Your application must have two sponsor signatures.

e All signatures on the second page of the application; applicant and sponsors, must be original
and must be on the same page.

The number of spots is strictly limited by the Supreme Court to a maximum of 20 (January 22nd is a non-
argument day) and priority will be given to dues-paid SCBA members on a first come-first served basis.

Arrangements are in progress to reserve a block of rooms for Sunday evening (January 21st), along with a
pre-ceremony continental breakfast on January 22nd. Attendees must reserve their own accommodations
and arrange for transportation. Please note there are no parking facilities on Capitol Hill. More details will
follow.

In order to permit you the time to prepare an application, please refer to the following websites.

Instructions for Admissions to the Bar of the Supreme Court:
http://www.supremecourt.gov/bar/barinstructions.pdf

US Supreme Court Bar Admissions Form:
http://www.supremecourt.gov/bar/barapplication.pdf

NJ Certificate of Good Standing Application Form:
https://www.njbarexams.org/certificate-of-good-standing-form

As soon as more logistics details are finalized, | will send out all other registration forms/arrangement de-
tails.

Questions? Contact the Somerset County Bar Association, Nicole Solarek at 908-685-2323 or
nicolesolarek@somersetbar.com




